
Reopening Plan Quick Reference Guide 

More detailed information can be found at our devoted Community 

Connection website: www.bloomsd.org/community_connection 

Prescreening & Entry Procedures         

Washable Face 

Masks 

All students, faculty, 

and staff will receive 

a custom-designed 

cloth face mask. 

Masks must be worn 

in accordance with 

CDC, DOH, and PDE 

guidance.  

Adjustable Face Shields 

In addition to masks, all     

students, faculty, and staff 

will have access to a personal 

face shield. 

Clear, Personal Desktop Partitions 

All students, faculty, and staff will also receive a desktop     

partition that they will use throughout the day.  

All students, faculty, and staff must be pre-screened for COVID-19 symptoms.    

Families of elementary students can utilize an app for pre-screening and students in 

grades 6-12 can complete the prescreening on their own. All students will check in at 

designated entrances for touch-free attendance tracking and will be given a thermal 

temperature scan. Faculty and staff will also receive temperature checks upon          

arrival. Additionally, staggered start and end times will help reduce the numbers of 

students entering and departing at once. 

Instructional Options           

Personal Protective Equipment (PPE)               

Instruction             
Given the significant reduction of classroom instructional time last school year, plans have been made to   

reteach concepts, especially in K-8 math prior to new instruction this school year. In the event of another 

school closure, teachers will be trained to create online content and deliver live, virtual instruction.                 

All expressive arts in grades K-8 (music, art, physical education, guidance, and library) will be provided to 

students, with some being offered outside, online, or in the classroom. All grades 9-12 expressive arts are 

available based on student schedules.  

Transportation            

Masks must be worn on District-provided transportation. Students will sit one person to a seat, except for siblings.  

Families who are uncomfortable with a return to school are 

encouraged to consider the Bloomsburg Area School                   

District Blended Online Program, which combines fully         

online curriculum with live, virtual interactions with BASD faculty and staff each school day.  

Please email blendedlearning@bloomsd.k12.pa.us or call 570.784.5000 to learn more.  


